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September 15, 2020

Re:  Letter of Recommendation for Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach Architects

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach Architects to your school
district as a prospective architecture firm. We have worked with them for many years on multiple
projects and they have consistently excelled and exceeded expectations on every level.

Currently, they are assigned our districts most challenging project at Riverwood International Charter
School. This is a multi-phase and multi-year project with numerous design, building construction,
phasing, and budget challenges. They are particularly skilled in the design and management of difficult
projects and provide superb professional and construction management services. Their specific abilities
associated with managing the small details is equally impressive. They are one of our strongest

architectural firms.

As other difficult and challenging projects come up in our district, I would not hesitate to assign
Chapman Griffin Lanier Sussenbach as the architect.

Sincerely,
FULTON COUNTY SCHOOLS
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Douglas P. Carey, RA, NCARB
Director of Capital Improvements
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